
Lay Readers Report for Deanery Council meeting- May 14,2022

Not too much happening since we held the first part of the refresher course for
lay readers in January via zoom. The last part is in the planning stages and
hopefully in person to allow for more hands on.

Joyce Foster
Deanery Warden of Lay Readers


